Meetings Attended by Cr Peter R. Smith OAM

Since Council Meeting 10th October 2005

11th October
Met with Aged Care Accreditation Agency Representatives, Regional Executives, senior staff of Aminya Hostel and the Board of Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Inc in Mannum. Following that meeting a Board meeting was held to put in place the necessary arrangements to work towards our self-assessment due 8th December 2005.

11th October
Along with Board members (of Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Housing Association) I met with the residents of the Independent Living Units so as those persons could become familiar with the Board members.

11th October
Mid Murray Homes for the Aged Housing Association Board meeting in Mannum.

12th October
I attended a Supported Residential Facilities meeting in Adelaide.

14th October
Along with Cr Christine Smith-Rowe, some Aminya staff and some board members I attended an Aged Care Quality Association Inc. Conference in Adelaide.

16th October
Boarded the Ghan left for Darwin. Goodbye. 

